
 

 
My Ref: KP/CAG Your Ref:  Date: July 2018 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you may be aware, the school Sports Day will again be held at school on Thursday 19 July.  We are 
incredibly fortunate to have a number of different facilities on site, which will enable us to hold the 
sports day at school and celebrate one of the highlights in the school calendar. 
 
All students will have the opportunity to compete for their Tutor Group during the day.  Students not 
competing will still be required to attend the sports day events and cheer on their Tutor Group.  The 
proposed timings of the day are as follows: 
8:45 – Students register with their tutor group; 
9:00 – Students make their way to the field with their Tutor Group in their tutor room; 
9:30 – Events on the field start; 
1:30 – Events end; 
1:40 – Lunch begins; 
2:15 – Students register with their Tutor Group in their tutor room; 
2:30 – Students will complete activities in the Lower School or Upper School Hall; 
3:10 – End of the school day. 
 
Students who are competing will not be required to wear their uniform on this date, and should 
instead wear their school PE kit.  Please be aware though, that for those students who are 
competing, running spikes cannot be worn.  Those students who are not competing should also wear 
their full PE kit due to the warm weather.  Lunches will be available as normal from the school 
canteen, but snacks will be available at break time should students wish to bring some money to 
spend.  Students will also need to bring sun cream, hats and water as required.  A checklist of what 
may be required is detailed below: 

 School PE polo shirt or black GCSE polo shirt. 
 Black (girls/boys) shorts  
 Black socks and trainers 
 Red Nike jacket (boys/girls) 
 Shower-proof jacket, money and/or snacks and water 
 Hat and sun cream 

 
We hope the day will be enjoyable for all students through allowing them to reach their true sporting 
potential or supporting their Tutor Group.  If you require any further information, please do not 
hesitate to contact me via the e-mail address shown below. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs K Pearson 
Director of Sports and Healthy Lifestyles Learning Community 
k.pearson@cannockchase-high.staffs.sch.uk  

mailto:k.pearson@cannockchase-high.staffs.sch.uk

